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24 July 2023 
 
Mr. Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Department of Natural Resources 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO  80203 
303-866-3567, ext. 8187 
lucas.west@state.co.us 
 
RE:  M1990-057-Leadville Mill | Request for Extension, CN2 Adequacy Review 

 

Dear Mr. West, 

Thank you for your letter received July 7, as well as your time last week to discuss our permit 
application.  Based upon our discussion, UMC (and CJK) will require additional time to prepare 
responses, and request the Division grant us an extension to February 13 th, 2024.   

Please contact me for additional information or clarifications.  I may be reached by phone at 
303-947-3499, nmichael@unionmilling.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

[signed] 

Nick Michael, Member 
Union Milling Contractors, LLC 
 
Cc: GKnippa 
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